
July 16, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. John McAdams 

Marquette University 

Department of Political Science 

P.O. Box 1881 

Milwaukee, WI 53201-1881 

 

Dear Mr. McAdams: 

 

Per my e-mail message of July 10, 1997, I have enclosed information about the Review Board that 

you have requested.   

 

The “blurb” is a two-page document about the Review Board and what has been accomplished thus 

far.  The brochure contains a logo that you can use if you have scanning capabilities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


